
Better TUgether.
This is how we care
Social safety update – October

Under the microscope

•	 Have your say: Tim van der Hagen on social safety - “I see the Inspectorate’s report 
and recommendations – admittedly after some introspection – as an encouragement.”

•	 The new social safety website was launched on 4 October. In addition to stories about 
social safety and an overview of all upcoming trainings, sessions and other meetings, 
from mid-November the new, central and social safety hotline can be found through 
this website.

Past period

•	 Social Safety & Integrity Project Group 
composed

•	 First quarterly report to the Education 
Inspectorate

•	 First Sounding Board Group meeting
•	 Share & Care co-creation workshop
•	 Working visit to the NPO

Let’s us know! 

Do you have good suggestions on how to 
make our university an even safer working 
and learning environment? Or do you have 
any questions? 

Let us know at ideas@tudelft.nl.

Upcoming month

•	 Invitations MindLab 
performances will be sent out

•	 Share & Care pilot launched 
Interventions

•	 Equity, Diversity & Inclusion 
Month 2024

https://www.tudelft.nl/en/community/sociale-veiligheid/this-is-what-we-do/have-your-say-tim-van-der-hagen-on-social-safety
https://www.tudelft.nl/en/community/sociale-veiligheid
https://www.tudelft.nl/en/events/2024/bk/equity-diversity-inclusion-month-2024
https://www.tudelft.nl/en/events/2024/bk/equity-diversity-inclusion-month-2024
https://www.tudelft.nl/en/community/sociale-veiligheid/this-is-what-we-do/last-period
https://www.tudelft.nl/en/community/sociale-veiligheid/this-is-what-we-do/last-period
https://www.tudelft.nl/en/community/sociale-veiligheid/this-is-what-we-do/last-period
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